
13 ― 15 December 2023Global Refugee Forum
Palexpo · Geneva

During the Global Refugee Forum (13-15 December 2023), Bus 5 will not stop directly in front of Palexpo for 
security reasons.

IF YOU ARE ARRIVING WITH BUS 5, MAKE SURE TO STAY ON THE BUS 
AFTER THE AIRPORT. THE FOLLOWING STOP IS PALEXPO HALLE 7.

As agreed with the TPG, Bus 5 will exceptionally stop at a temporary location near the venue. The stop will be 
called: Palexpo-Halle 7, as indicated in the map below.

After exiting the bus, participants are advised to walk under the covered area (see pictures below) towards 
the venue of the Forum, following Palexpo signs for Hall 3 and the Congress Center. The stop is a few 
minutes’ walk from the venue.

Covered area

Covered area

Route François-Peyrot 
1218 Le Grand-Saconnex

Bus stop Palexpo-Halle 7
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On December 13 from 7:00 to 19:00, shuttles will be organized every 10 minutes and will go to the following 
stops: NATIONS ⊲ AÉROPORT ⊲ PALEXPO.

Route François-Peyrot 
1218 Le Grand-Saconnex

Bus stop 
Palexpo-Halle 7


